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INVITATION FOR BID 
(IFB#GHURA-COCC-021-004 IT EQUIPMENT) 

This ad is paid with HUD funds by GHURA 
 

Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority (GHURA) will receive sealed bids for IT Equipment – Desktop 
Computers, Laptop Computers, Uninterruptible Power Supply (UPS), and NAS Storage until 10:00 am on 
April 14, 2021 in the Board Room located at the Main Office in Sinajana.  
 
In compliance with Executive Order 2020-14 enforcing a six-foot social distance and limiting large gatherings in 
enclosed spaces, GHURA has redesigned its pre-bid conference and IFB/RFP process. GHURA will conduct the 
pre-bid meeting on March 31, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. via Zoom video conference; the bid specifications and Zoom 
meeting details are available on GHURA’s website. Please visit the link below for further IFB information: 
 
https://www.ghura.org/doing-business-us/bidsproposalsrelease-funds/invitation-bids  
 
A $50.00 non-refundable deposit (cash, money order, or company check) is required for each IFB packet. 
Personal checks will not be accepted. GHURA reserves the right to waive any minor informalities, cancel this 
solicitation at any time and reject any and all proposals. 
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